
Our bees are a distinct population that is the result  
of many years painstaking breeding and diligent 

beekeeping – please help us keep it that way 

No Manx bees have ever shown signs of 
the bee pest Varroa, which has caused 
devastating losses elsewhere in Europe, 
including the UK 

   

The import of bees and hives is prohibited 
under the Importation of Bees Order 1988 

Protect Manx Bees 

For further information please contact: 
 Department of Environment, Food and Agriculture, Animal Health 

Thie Slieau Whallian , Foxdale Road, St. Johns, Isle of Man IM4 3AS 
 

Tel: (01624) 685844    e-mail: agriculture@gov.im 
 

Department of Environment, Food and Agriculture 


